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*TODAY* 
Hills & Dales Farm Road/Country Club Road 

Roundabout to Officially Open August 9th, Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremony Planned 

 

LaGrange, Ga. August 9, 2019 – Hills & Dales Farm Road and the 
Country Club Road Roundabout will officially open *TODAY* Friday, 
August 9th at 10:00 a.m. 
 
There will be a ribbon cutting/grand opening of both Hills and Dales 
Farm Road and the Country Club Roundabout.  
 

 
The new Country Club Road Roundabout/Hills & Dales Farm Road Intersection 
 
WHO: City of LaGrange, Troup County 



 
WHAT: Ribbon Cutting/Grand Opening of Hills & Dales Farm Road and 
the Country Club Roundabout 
 
WHEN: *TODAY* Friday, August 9th at 10:00 a.m. 
 
WHERE: Intersection of Country Club Road and Hills & Dales Farm Road 
 
The ceremony will be broadcast live on the City of LaGrange’s Facebook 
page at www.facebook.com/lagrangegagov 
 
Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org  
 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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